
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bill Kafkis 
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 5:18 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: Hwy 413 
 
 
Please consider doing an enviro  assessment before bulldozing through he Holland Marsh for a highway 
that’s not needed.  
 
Regards,  
 
Bill 
 
 


